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My dear Dr. Mez:

Approximately a week age you called me up on the phone
with rererd to the Murray Warner ccntest. ccerﬁlﬂg to
your suﬁtowert there was an "error in printing" of the
catalog. Dean Gilbert has autheritatively stated that
my neme as a member of that committee was aatnorlzea by
Mr, Pallett, Dsan Gilbert, and further verified by the
President,
Tt wes a great surprise te notice the other day in the
Emerqlﬁ that without the censultation of the third member
the Murray Warner prize was awarded to Mr, Southwell.

+he

Persenally I do not kmow how to explain the whole situatien.

May I hear from you as to the reasons for the kind of actien
en in this matter?

Yours cerdially,







	ua022_b06_f08_091
	ua022_b06_f08_092

